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Maralo, Inc. believes that the site is being operated within
New Mexico's air quality regulations; however, Maralo would
like to be certain that the State of New Mexico agrees with
this determination.

If you have any questions about this equipment arrangement,
please call me in Midland at (915) 684-7441.

Sincerely,
MARALO, INC.

‘ ;
Dorothea Logan
Regulatory Analyst
encls. (3)

cc: Bureau of Land Management/Carlsbad, NM
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